
You Are Invited 

Community Forum 
November 13th, 2018 

Two Sessions Available with Spanish Interpretation

    AM Session: 9:30am 11:00am 
    Hillsboro DHS Office 5300 NE Elam Young Parkway, Hillsboro OR 97124

     Large  Conference Room

     PM Session:  1:00pm-2:30pm  
    Beaverton DHS Office: 15425 NW Greenbrier Parkway, Beaverton OR 97006
                                         Judge Lewis Conference Room

      

    

District 16, Washington County is transitioning their Child Abuse 
Hotline to the new, centralized – Oregon Child Abuse Hotline on 

December 3rd, 2018.
Leaders from the District and the Oregon Child Abuse Hotline will 

present information and answer questions regarding what this 
transition will look like. 

Statewide transition of all Hotlines across the state will be completed 
in April 2019. At such time, the Oregon Child Abuse Hotline will be 

24/7/365. 
We look forward to sharing information and answering your 

questions on November 13th!




